
 

Joshua J. Aberle, Sabetha, KS 

February 9, 2022 

Proponent of Senate bill No. 388 

 

 

Dear Mr Chairman and Committee Members, 

My name is Joshua J. Aberle. I am writing as a citizen voter who is concerned with the integrity of our 

election systems. Along with many thousands of other Kansans, I have lost faith in the process of 

elections in Kansas, and am very concerned that fraud is not just a possibility, but a likelihood. 

 

I write in full support of SB 388 as it is written by Senator Hilderbrand, as it effectively addresses a few of 

the very obvious shortfalls related to handling of mail ballots. I believe that this bill is a step in the right 

direction in restoring faith in the electoral process and I look forward to other legislation addressing 

even more significant election integrity concerns with voter rolls, public access to election data, and 

security of machines. 

 

Thank you all for the opportunity to express my concerns about our electoral process and my support 

for this bill. I urge all committee members to support SB 388. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joshua J. Aberle 

 

 

 


